
 
 
NACBH Event Safety Protocol Reminders  
 
NACBH looks forward to providing a successful and safe event with the health and well-being of our 
attendees, volunteers and staff being our top priority. Please review the following safety protocols 
carefully and be mindful of others while engaging in NACBH activities or occupying the host hotel.  
 
 
Safety Protocols and Expectations: 
• Vaccination: All attendees are expected to be vaccinated (absent a religious or medical exemption). 

NACBH will not be requiring proof of vaccination records on site. 
• Masks: All attendees are strongly encouraged to wear masks in group settings regardless of 

vaccination status. For the protection of you and others, attendees who have a vaccine 
exemption must wear a mask while participating in all conference activities or when present in 
conference areas. 

• Symptom Checks: We ask that all attendees and staff come symptom-free of illness and refrain from 
attending functions should they begin feeling under the weather, or exhibit any symptoms related to 
COVID-19. If you were recently exposed to someone who has tested positive for COVID-19, 
you should not attend.  

• Social distancing: NACBH will disperse seating in a manner that allows attendees to spread out while 
in sessions and/or participating in event activities. Please be mindful of others and do not approach 
for handshakes or hugs unless you first inquire about the comfort level of those you are greeting. 

• Sanitization: Attendees and staff should use hand sanitizer frequently to protect yourself and others 
around you. Hand sanitizer will be readily available throughout the host hotel. 

• Clean Environment: High-touched surfaces will be cleaned and disinfected frequently for your safety. 
• Information Sharing: Should a participant receive a positive COVID-19 diagnosis during, or within 14 

days after attending the event, participants are obligated to report the positive diagnosis and inform 
the NACBH Team for necessary follow-up with fellow attendees. 

 

 
NACBH staff is available to answer any questions or address any concerns as we work together to 
ensure a safe event. Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions or concerns.  


